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Comments: I am writing to express my horror at the proposed logging of the old wood forrest at Lake Tarleton. I

thought this issue was resloved 22 years ago! 

I have used Lake Tarleton for years for kayaking and hiking.  The trail around the lake is one of the most magical

places in this area.  It is not just being by the water that makes it so special, it is the old growth forrest that

surrounds it.  The forrest there is a powerful presence!  

    We need those woods to stay intact to help prevent climate change and provide safe habitat for local wild

animals. This area needs to maintain the beauty of the mountains and lakes for residents and tourists to enjoy for

years to come.

   There should be an Environmental Impact Statement  done on this project. A FONSI is not an appropriate

response. 

 

    Please save our forrest!

 

 


